
From: Dietz, Sidney 
Sent: 5/15/2014 3:14:05 PM 
To: SGM@cpuc.ca.gov (SGM@cpuc.ca.gov); Miller, Karen 

(karen.miller@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Mailers 

Scott -

Here are three mockups for mailing; one is the joint mailer from last year with MCE, two is what we've 
agreed upon with MCE for this year, and three is what we thought we had agreed upon with SCR. Note 
that in all three cases, their numbers are better than ours, which is consistent with their public 
messages. 

Our internal deadline for a final version with MCE is a week from tomorrow since we plan to start 
mailing in early June. As of now, we and MCE are in agreement on that mailer, so I think that one is 
good. 

We need to do the SCR mailing by 1Jul, and we don't have a very specific last-minute date with them 
since we weren't worried. But we think the last minute is about week later than the MCE date - around 
30May, We plan to send Karen a note saying that we have a new disagreement with SCR that we can't 
resolve based on what they said to us yesterday. 

Finally, nobody on this end knows about the meeting about RECs and GHGs that you mentioned that 
SCR was talking about - do you have any more detail, I'd like to attend. 

Let me know if you'd like anything more. 

Thanks, and have a good evening! 

yours, 

SB GT&S 0271734 
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